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WPPX: No Increase of 2021 Annual Assessment
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Waverly Park Press <2wppress@gmail.com> Sun, Oct 25, 2020 at 12:08 PM
To: Waverly Park Residents <2wppress@gmail.com>
Bcc: wppx.archive@gmail.com

At their October meeting, the WPHA Board of Directors set the 2021 Annual Assessment at $270 - no increase from
2020.

Additional information will be provided next month and assessment invoices will be sent to homeowners in January,
2021. Due date will be February 28, 2021.

Please email any comments to the BOD: wpha.bod@gmail.com
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